
 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

 

 
Coronavirus Advisory 

6 April 2020 
 

Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands (6 April 2020) The Cayman Islands Airports 

Authority (CIAA), which owns and operates the Owen Roberts International Airport 

(ORIA) and the Charles Kirkconnell International Airport (CKIA), has been closely 

monitoring the developments of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic.  

In an effort to slow the spread of the Coronavirus in the Cayman Islands, 

international flights to and from Owen Roberts International Airport and Charles 

Kirkconnell International Airport remain temporarily suspended with the exception 

of domestic, cargo, courier and emergency medical flights. Additionally, the Cayman 

Islands Government has approved and established an air bridge from the UK to the 

Cayman Islands today, Monday, 6 April, via British Airways to bring in 1,700 testing 

kits and other vitally needed equipment and supplies. 
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